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March 10, 2020 

 
 
TO:   Agents & Haulers of National Forwarding Co., Inc. & Affiliates 
 
FROM:   Eileen Sherman, Executive Vice President, Operations 
 
SUBJECT:  Peak Season Booking 
 
 
It's that time of year again; Peak Season bookings are upon us. Everyone here at National is excited 
and optimistic for this Peak Season. Despite some of the impactful rule changes that are going into 
effect, we know that with your help we can manage and get through successfully. 
 
We are asking all agents to be vigilant of your dispatch emails. Please respond to our Operations 
Team within 1-2 hours of a shipment offer email. We will have to move to the next agent if a 
response is not received. We hope that you understand, and thank you for your cooperation. 
 
If you have any questions, email NFCOperations@nationalforwarding.com or call (800)722-9144 for 
assistance. 
 
For international questions and bookings, email International@nationalvanlines.com or call 
(800)323-1963. 
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